ASIAN HUMAN SERVICES

Atul Karkhanis, AIA, LEED AP-BD+C
President

Atul Karkhanis Architects, Ltd.
2514 West Peterson Avenue

Chicago, IL 60659-4109
February 15, 2015

Dear Mr. Karkhanis:

/

It is my great pleasure to write a letter of recommendation for you and the entire AKA team.

Over the last decade your company has completed many projects for Asian Human Services (AHS) with
the great success. In particular, | would specially like to thank you and your staff for your company’s
outstanding architectural and coordination work on our recently completed Medical Facility at 2505 W.
Peterson Avenue, Chicago, IL.

This City of Chicago project was very challenging to get City Permits and for construction coordination.
AKA’s architectural team worked hard to maintain communication and coordination between the
Contractor, the City and the Project Management team at Asian Human Services and the lllinois
Facilities Fund (IFF). AKA Architects commitment to the project and attention to detail helped this
project meet its goals most efficiently and effectively, and made it a very successful experience for all of
us.

We look forward to working with you and your qualified staff on future AHS projects.
Sincerely, /)

Abha Pandya

Chief Executive Officer

Asian Human Services, Inc.
4753 North Broadway, Suite 700, Chicago, lllinois 60640 tel: 773.728.2235 fax: 773.728.4751



